
 Y4 & 5 theatre visit  

Wednesday 14th March 2018 

 

14th February 2018 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We are very excited to offer the children in our class an educational visit to the Floral 

Pavilion theatre in New Brighton on Wednesday 14th March 2018. We are going to watch 

Calday Grange Grammar School’s production of ‘The Arabian Nights’.  It will be a great 

opportunity for the children to learn more about historic Arabic culture.  

Children should come in in school uniform as usual. We will be leaving shortly after the start 

of the school day and returning in time for lunch.  The children will have their lunch at school 

so there will be no change to lunch arrangements.  
 

We will travel to and from the Floral Pavilion by coach. School is subsidising the cost of 

this trip however we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child towards 

transport.  The payment can be made via Parentpay. 

If you require any further information, please contact me.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Coverdale 

Y5 Class Teacher 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Please return to the class teacher 
 

I give permission for my child………………………………………………….(child’s name) to visit the Floral 

Pavilion theatre on Wednesday 14th March 2018. 
 

I have made a voluntary contribution on Parentpay 
 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £……………………….. 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………….         Print Name………………………………………………….. 

 

Date………………………………………………………………. 

 

 
  

 
  

 

 


